
 
Corvette Club of the Palm Beaches 
On the Web at: CCPB.US 
 

January 6, 2014 Meeting at Palm Springs Pizza 
 

 John Bender, President 
 
Welcome.  55 club members plus guests present.  
 
Our last meeting was at Gander Mountain and was a Wacky Tacky meeting, a great way to end 
the year.  
 
This is West Palm Beach Supercar week 2014. On Wednesday evening (1/8/14) at Downtown in 
the Gardens, PBG, cars will be displayed and parked in an exhibition area by the Cheesecake 
Factory. They are expecting to display 50 - 60 cars. To have your car included in this you must 
have your car to this location between 5pm and 6pm. On Supercar Sunday (1/12/14) cars will be 
displayed by the waterfront on Flagler Drive. A volunteer is needed to lead our corvettes to the 
Flagler Drive site. Staging on Sunday morning will be by the Kravis Center. More information to 
come on this. The Supercar schedule is posted on our website CCPB (Coming Events tab).  
 
To reach John by telephone, call his cell phone (561.313.8228) not his home phone.  
 
Annual Financial Report - 2013 
 
Beginning balance $ 2,790.07, Deposits $14,929.00, Expenses $16,039.51, Ending Balance 
$1,679.56  
 
Collected : $ 4435.00 from memberships, $ 1236.00 50/50 money (not including 50/50 from car 
shows for donations),  
Donations: Quantum $1500.00, Place of Hope $100.00, Gratitude House $700.00 (donations 
collected from members and from treasury)  
  
Mark Skelton, Shows  
 
January 12th - Renegades Open Car & Truck Show at Ed Morse Sawgrass Auto Mall in Sunrise 
 
January 19th - Reflections in Glass at Autonation Chevrolet hosted by America's Corvette Club 
 
Both of these clubs support our shows and we should support them. Let Mark know if you are 
planning to attend.  
 
Carrie Sue DeLeon, 2014 Florida Corvette Caravan Captain will be at the 1/19 Reflections car 
show answering caravan questions and selling caravan related products.  
 
January 24th- 26th - River Ranch Rod Run  
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Other upcoming events are listed on our website CCPB (Coming Events tab).  
 
Laura Skelton, Historian 
Countdown to Bowling Green caravan 7 months, 3 weeks, 6 hours, 51 minutes 20 seconds.  
 
CCPB has a Face book page with photos and information. Two other corvette related Face book 
sites are Corvette Nation and Vette (a Corvette Series). 
  
Gloria Schulman, Membership 
  
$35 (per member)  membership renewals are now due. Bring dues to next meeting or mail 
checks to Gloria Schulman, 1001 Alamanda Drive,  North Palm Beach, Fla. 33408. 
  
Rose Wade, Special Events 
 
Walkie Talkie type radios are great to have for communicating on car cruises. If you don’t have 
one, consider purchasing one.  
 
If you are going to the River Ranch Rod Run let Rose know 
 
If you have an idea for a future cruise or event, send the information to Rose.  
 
Contact Rose at Waderonald@bellsouth.net  
  
Allison Kosky, Sunshine 
 
Good news there is no bad news.  
 
Jeanie and Al Colarossi celebrating their 46th Wedding Anniversary.  
 
January Birthdays: Paul Sharone 9th, Walt Robinson 13th, Bob Markel 16th, Barry Eckhaus 
22nd, Susan Bender 30th. 
 
Please send sunshine information to Allison Kosky at alisonmkosky@gmail.com  
 
Next meeting will be Monday, January 20th, 7:00 p.m. at the Tall Tales Restaurant at Gander 
Mountain in Palm Beach Gardens. Come early to have dinner and conversation. 


